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Safeguarding Children 

If any parent or carer is 

concerned about a child’s 

welfare or wellbeing please 

contact Mr Harvey or Mrs 

Tranter who are the 

school’s Designated 

Safeguarding Leaders. 

 

 

 

Open Day for Pre-school Parents 

We are holding an open day on 
Tuesday 12th October for reception 
children starting September 2022. 

Parents are welcome to come 
between 9.30am-10.30am or 1.30-

2.30pm. 

Please let any local families know 
that might be interested in coming 

along. 

 

Our school is a special place where everyone is 

encouraged to be Caring, Capable and Confident in all 

that we do. 

As a school we really value the thoughts, ideas and opinions of 

our children. One way of ensuring that pupil voice is heard is 

our school council. Each class recently held a vote and many 

congratulations to Max and Lacey from Fox Class, Felix and 

Tilly from Otter Class and Heidi and Sebbie from Squirrel 

Class, who were successful in their bids to become class 

councillors.   

 

Our school community benefits enormously from a range of 

community partnerships between parents, staff, the church, 

governors and the wider community. We are looking forward to 

participating in lots of community projects and initiatives over 

the coming year and encouraging our children to be socially 

responsible citizens.   
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This term we are focussing in 

school on the value 

GENEROSITY 

This week’s story (Stone Soup) was 

about three Buddhist monks who 

helped villagers discover the power 

of generosity. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

4th October – School photographs 

12th October – Open Day 

20th October – Harvest Festival 

9am to 10am, further info to follow 

1st November – INSET day 

8th November – 1st swimming 

session for Years 3 & 4 (following 5 

weeks) 

12th November – PTA Disco 

8th December – School Christmas 

dinner and Christmas jumper day 

 

Fox Class -Life skills trip 

On the Life skills trip last Thursday I 

really enjoyed learning about how 

fast trains go and how to call the 

police. Our guide was very helpful 

and supportive.  

Max 

 
Sephton 

 

 

 


